
Country fried steak, gravy, 
mashed potatoes, okra, roll, 
apple, milk

Pizza, garden salad, carrots, 
apple slices, milk

Fish sticks, macaroni and 
cheese, coleslaw, green beans, 
oranges, red velvet cookie, milk

Meat and cheese chalupas, 
cucumbers, refried beans, 
Spanish rice, applesauce, milk

Hamburger, sweet potatoes or 
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Robert Lee ISD will hold 
Pre-K and Kindergarten 
registration on Monday, May 3, 
from 5 pm until 6 pm in the 
Elementary Office.  Please 
bring your student’s birth 
certificate, social security card, 
and current shot record.  For 
more information, contract 
Robert Lee Elementary at (325) 
453-4555.

The First National Bank in 
Bronte has opened an account 
for the Bronte ISD Senior Class 
of  2021.  Please call or go by 
the bank to make a donation to 
any of  the upcoming graduates.

The class includes Damian 
Lee Albolaez, Michaela Inez 
Basquez, Katelyn Mykal 
Bohensky, Saige Brilene Busby, 
Mariah Hope DeLaCerda, 
Herbert James Holland, Hallie 
Grace Michulka, Jadan Douglas 
Morgan, Autumn Karine Ortiz, 
Zoie Margaret Posas, Katelyn 
Breann Powell, Keeley Mikayla 
Queen, and Johnathan Philip 
Woehrle. 

The Clothes Closet at Bronte 
Elementary is in need of  items, 
including the following:  girls 
and boys underwear in all sizes 
(especially sizes for children in 
grades Pre-K through 2nd 

grade); girls and boys pants/
shorts in all sizes, girls and boys 
shirts in all sizes; shoes in any 
size.  The closet is used very 
often by students and is 
currently running low.  The 
clothes and shoes can be gently 
worn and do not have to be 
brand new, however donated 
underwear are asked to be new 
for hygiene purposes.

For more information, contact 
Bronte ISD at (325) 473-2511.

tots, broccoli, peaches, milk

Cereal, toast, fruit, juice, milk

PBJ, fruit, juice, milk

Chicken and biscuit, fruit, 
juice, milk

Oatmeal, toast, fruit, juice, milk

School Holiday

Cheeseburger, fries, cucumbers, 
strawberries, milk

Chicken fajitas, beans, carrots, 
salsa, cinnamon apples, sherbet 
cup, milk

Country pot pie, corn, tomato 
cup, snowball salad, milk

Chicken bowl, mashed 
potatoes, green beans, corn, 
brow gravy, roll, apples, milk

School Holiday

Zach 
McWright (above photo) 
competed at the regional tennis 
meet held April 26 - 27 in San 
Angelo at Bentwood Country 
Club and earned a trip to the 
state tennis meet in May.  The 
Robert Lee High School Lady 
Steers Golf Team (right photo) 
recently placed second at the 
regional tournament held April 
19 - 20, in San Angelo.  This placing also earned the ladies a trip to the state tournament in May.  Team members include Jade Arens, 
Braylee Hood, Mackenzie Galicia, Mia Galvan, Abbigayle Smith, Kailey Freeman, and Coach Kerry Gartman.

Pizza or Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, fruit, juice, milk

Donuts and sausage links or 
Honey Nut Cheerios, fruit, juice, 
milk

PB&J or Lucky Charms, fruit, 
juice, milk

Tornado or Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, fruit, juice, milk

Pop Tart or Froot Loops, fruit, 
juice, milk


